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April 24, 2019 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 

160 East 300 South, 4th Floor 

Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

 
A.L. 2019-T01 
(UT2019-004) 

 

Dear Commissioners: 

 

Attached for your notification are additions to the Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC 

Access Service Tariff: 

 

See Attachment A for a List of Pages and Releases Being Filed 
 
In this filing CenturyLink is updating the language associated with Discontinuance of Services 

by eliminating the use of certified U.S. Mail.  Changes proposed in this filing would also allow 

customer notice by email if the customer is billed electronically or consents to receiving 

electronic notification. 

 

Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC plans to make this filing effective on May 1, 2019. 

 

If there are any questions, please contact me. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark Brinton 

Manager Regulatory Operations 

Office: (303) 992-5832 

e-mail: Mark.Brinton@CenturyLink.com 
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